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WANGARATTA Carevan was the grateful recipient of a $5000 grant through the RACV Good 
Citizen program. 
 
The Good citizen program enables RACV to support projects that benefit local communities. 
 
Carevan Wangaratta is a not-for-profit organisation supported by volunteers to provide 
wholesome, nutritious meals to our community. 
 
“These funds will assist with the ongoing operation and maintenance of the Carevan,” 
Wangaratta Carevan president Michelle Kennedy said. 
 
“We provide meals to everyone in our community with no questions asked, with people 
coming from various backgrounds who may need support in gaining a wholesome meal each 
week. 
 
“The Carevan Wangaratta also provides a social gathering place to enjoy a meal and meet 
new people in a welcoming environment. 
 
“To find out more contact us on 5721 2125.” 
 


